
 

 
Hi Team, 

 

Yesterday (13 August 2019) and today (14 August 2019), we met with both the Rail and Locomotive Divisions of 

the RTBU to continue negotiations for our next Rail Operations Enterprise Agreement.  

 

We spent some time yesterday identifying the high-priority claims from both parties, as a means of increasing 

the pace and intensity of negotiations. 

 

We’ve made progress and agreed on some clauses, and had positive discussion on others.   

 

What will happen next? 

We are scheduled to meet with both the Rail and Locomotive Divisions on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

next week (19, 21 and 22 August 2019). We will continue to update you on how negotiations progress in these 

meetings.  

 

Metro remains committed to reaching an agreement as quickly as possible, and will continue to negotiate and 

work with your representatives to finalise your new Agreement.  

   

It is important your questions are answered 

We will continue providing regular updates throughout the negotiations on our website 

www.metrotrains.com.au/enterprise-agreement. The FAQs are updated regularly so keep checking those, and 

remember you can submit questions any time to enterpriseagreement@metrotrains.com.au or by responding to 

this email.  

 

Regards, 

 

Ali Elbouch, General Manager Trains Services 

On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 
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